
 

 

Thursday 23rd February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

You will likely be aware that members of the education union NEU have voted 
in favour of strike action, with the next planned date as Tuesday 28th February. 

We are expecting that the school will remain open as normal on the proposed 
strike day. If anything changes, we will let you know as soon as possible.  

Please ensure that your child attends school as normal as pupil attendance 
remains mandatory for all school days in spite of the proposed strike action. 
Please note that the school will follow its usual procedures for any unauthorised 
absences. 

We would like to thank you for your understanding and co-operation during this 
time. If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

                         

Kirsty Hutchinson                                    Leanne Ruddock 
Executive Headteacher                           Head of School 
 


